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We Love Our Students Month is running from Monday Feb. 5 - Friday Mar. 1, 2024. The

month-long campaign at Seneca aims to raise $340,000 for our students. Whether our

employees choose to make a personal donation, send an e-card, become a Payroll

Champion, support an event or fund their own named award, they are making a meaningful

difference in the lives of our student. 

Members of the Seneca community can also decide to accept the 2024 Winter Challenge and

choose to either complete an Ice Bucket Challenge or work toward the Polar Bear Dip at

Newnham this year on March 6, 2024.
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